
From: Nancy Mayo  
Sent: 29 April 2023 22:33 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2023/1651/T - comment 
 
Dear Tree Team, 
 
The evergreen bay tree in Hollycroft Avenue between 12A and  no. 10 
Garden Flat is an important privacy screen between the two flats, which 
are only four meters apart, and have adjoining rear gardens. 
 
I should therefore like to request that the shaping work does not reduce 
the amount of foliage between the two ground floor flats.  The tree is 
used by nesting birds and I would also request that the work is not 
undertaken during the nesting season.   I have no objection to reducing 
the height by three metres. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Nancy Mayo 
12A Hollycroft Avenue 
NW3 7QL  
 


